1.26.2021.

To Whom it may concern.

Since its inception in 1998 | have maintained a relationship with Rene Grossman and his company
Nationwide Gutter. During that time NWG has installed gutters at 29 apartment projects I've built while
working at 4 different companies, totaling nearly 9,000 units.

Throughout our relationship Rene and his employees have always displayed the utmost professionalism,
courtesy and integrity. Their work has been performed in a timely manner and there have been no
instances where additional cost above and beyond the agreed upon initial contract price was incurred.

I gladly provide my personal recommendation to anyone choosing to employ NWG on any future work.

Regards,

Dallas W. Meade
Senior Project Manager

EMJ Construction




